Effingham County High School

Congratulations Class of 2019!! You are a few months away from being a
high school graduate! For the graduation ceremony, please note the
following requirements:

1. DO NOT DECORATE OR MONOGRAM YOUR CAP!

2. DO NOT DECORATE OR MONOGRAM YOUR WHITE COLLAR (the
piece that you will wear on top of your navy gown)!

3. DO NOT DECORATE OR MONOGRAM YOUR GOWN!

4. DO NOT DYE OR COLOR YOUR HAIR!

Any cap, gown, or white collar that is decorated or monogrammed will be
replaced. Hair that is colored or dyed will be covered up.

Work hard, stay strong, and don’t give up!! You are almost there!



